City Hall Boiler Replacement Project

ADDENDUM No.9
May 9, 2011

Addendum No. 9 is being issued for revisions to the Contract Documents for the City Hall Boiler
Replacement project.

The clarifications and revisions declared in this addendum are an essential element to the
contract documents. The contract documents to be executed will contain a copy of this
addendum.

AMENDMENT
1. Additional Information: Regarding Bid Item 2. Demolition Plan. If demolition and
repair of gypsum wall board is necessary, no hazardous materials are present.

If you are a bidder, you must acknowledge receiving this addendum by signing and returning the
addendum with your sealed bid. The addendum must also be acknowledged on page B-3 of the
“Proposal Form” in Book 2.

This letter has been sent to all known bidders. Submit bids for this work with the understanding
and full compensation of this addendum. If there are any questions regarding this addendum,
please contact Sydney Moe at SMoe(@ci.seaside.ca.us or (831) 899 — 6835.

If you are a bidder for this project, please send your name, phone number, fax number and
Email address to Sydney Moe at SMoe@ci.seaside.ca.us.

Sincerely, ACKNOWLEDGED:

Tim O’Halloran, PE Signature of Bidder’s Representative
City Engineer / Public Works Services Manager

Name and Title of Bidder’s Representative

Bidder:
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